
Grimshaw Drilling is registered under drilling license in the state of Utah, state license number 904 . 

Grimshaw Drilling provides various water well services, including, but not limited to: well drilling, pump 
installation, pump servicing and maintenance for agricultural, municipal and domestic wells. From time 
to time Grimshaw Drilling may also provide troubleshooting services for water wells, and rehabilitation 
services for wells which Grimshaw Drilling did not drill. 

Due to the nature of the service of drilling, and the associated topographical, geographical and geo 
physical nature of the operation, it is impossible for Grimshaw Drilling to provide an exact price of your 
project at the time it is initiated. Geographical formations which are not apparent above ground may 
influence the speed of drilling, as well as the type of materials which must be used to ensure a good 
result. This estimate is a good faith estimate of costs based upon known features and public information 
available about the surrounding wells and areas.  

Grimshaw Drilling has no claims or information regarding the quality or quantity of water available at 
the location specified for a well. While we can provide guidance on well depth based upon well depths 
for surrounding areas, all wells are different, and as such may produce various grades of water at various 
depth, none of which are known at the time of estimate.  

Please review this estimate in detail, so that you are familiar with the components that are based upon 
the depth of the well, and which are fixed costs. Grimshaw Drilling will collect a 60% deposit to hold 
your place in line. Depending upon the time of year and the number of deposits already made, your 
salesperson will provide an estimate of start date for your drilling. While we do our best to meet these 
dates, drilling is subject to weather, equipment and alterations to previous jobs delays which may affect 
your start date. 

The State of Utah requires that you have a permit and a start card before drilling commences. This 
process may take up to 12 months, depending upon the water rights of your property and the available 
rights in your county. Please contact your local Utah Division of Water Rights office at 435-586-4231, to 
obtain more information about obtaining a start card.  

As we approach the anticipated well depth, Grimshaw Drilling will review the current state of the well, 
including its’ ability to generate water. At that time, a revised estimate may be issued to the next 
stoppage point as requested by the client. This ensures that the client is aware of and included in any 
cost expansions within the project. If at any time the client wishes to suspend the drilling operations, 
he/she may do so in writing. Once received, Grimshaw Drilling will suspend all work on site, and an 
invoice for all work performed up to that point will be generated and is due immediately to Grimshaw 
Drilling. 

 


